
The 721 North Main project is a component of the North Main-
Huron River Corridor Project and is intended to determine the 
best use of this city-owned property as part of the overall vision 
developed by the North Main-Huron River Vision Task Force. 

A 721 North Main Technical Committee has been charged with 
analyzing the best use of the 721 N. Main site and is providing 
the necessary technical expertise and input to develop a 
conceptual plan as a basis for potential grant applications. The 
Technical Committee is soliciting input about site improvement 
alternatives proposed for the 721 N. Main site. Visit the project 
website at www.a2gov.org/721NMain to view the Technical Committee’s recommendations to the
North Main-Huron River Vision Task Force.

Questions? Contact City of Ann Arbor Systems Planner Connie Pulcipher via e-mail cpulcipher@a2gov.org 
or call 734.794.6430 ext. 43731. 
 
An accessible entrance to the Ann Arbor Community Center is available from the ramp adjacent to the public sidewalk on 
Main Street. Parking available at the Ann Arbor Community Center w/overflow parking in the lot north of the site.

PUBLIC MEETING notice:
City-wide meeting #2 to discuss site improvement alternatives at 721 N. Main St. 
Wednesday, Nov. 28 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
Ann Arbor Community Center, 625 North Main Street



You’re invited to city-wide 
meeting #2 to discuss 
the best use of the city-
owned 721 N. Main Street 
property on Wednesday, 
Nov. 28 from 6:30 to 
8:30 p.m. at the Ann 
Arbor Community 
Center, 625 N. Main 
Street, Ann Arbor.
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